
Witness the historic arrival of Hōkūle‘a and her crewmembers who have sailed 
from halfway around the world to share their culture and discover stories of 
hope from South Africa. Blessings, greeting chants and traditional dances 
and performances will be featured alongside remarks by officials from the 
Desmond & Leah Tutu Legacy Foundation and the delegation of Hawaiʻi visitors.

Polynesian Voyaging Society  |  10 Sand Island Parkway, Honolulu, HI 96819  |  Phone: (808) 842-1101

*The arrival of Hōkūle‘a is subject to weather and safety conditions, however scheduled events will continue as planned. 

CROSSING OCEANS & CONNECTING PEOPLE

HAWAIʻI TO CAPE TOWN

SCHOOLS, FAMILIES & VISITORS WELCOME!
More information and updates at Hokulea.com/africa

hokulea.com /hokuleawwv @hokuleawwv/hokuleawwv info@pvshawaii.org

Ceremony of Friendship

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2015
2PM–3:30 PM | V&A MARINA, JETTY 2 QUAY 6

http://www.hokulea.com/africa

